2015 Weekly Budget to Actual Collection (September 27th)

	Regular Collection	Maintenance Fund	Pay Down the Debt
Weekly Budget for 2015	3,923.00	115.00	1,000.00
Contribution Sept. 27th	2,923.00	150.00	575.00
	1,000.00	-35.00	-365.00

Reverse Collection

Collection for the Leduc Food Bank will take place the weekend of Oct 10/11.

We welcome a new member of the Church through baptism:

Stephanie Marie Sitko – Baptized September 27th

Our Lady of the Hill K of C

Selling Sobeys and No Frills Grocery Cards at the back of the church after all masses

<u>BIBLE STUDY</u> will begin on Wednesday evening immediately after Mass in the basement of the Church in the small meeting room, on October 14th. The study will be every second week. For information please call Claire Connell 780 929-647

Our Lady of the Hill K of C

Selling Sobeys and No Frills Grocery Cards at the back of the church after all masses

Little Flower Girls' Club

Learn about saints and virtues, spend time having fun together.

For girls ages 6 - 13. Meeting in the church basement one Saturday a month. Minimal cost to cover materials. First meeting Saturday October 17 from 2:00 - 4:00 pm.

Contact Katarina 780-929-1009 or katarina.urda@gmail.com

A Ladies Banquet on Monday, Nov 2nd at 6:30 pm (sponsored by CWL) The purpose of this banquet is for ladies of the church to form new friendships, and get to know one another. Bring a friend or neighbor. Get dressed up and come out for an exciting fun night. There will be a hot dinner served, entertainment, fun and prizes, Tickets are \$10.00 each and will be for sale after each mass and at the parish office.

The ladies of St. Vital CWL are supporting the **Blood Donor's Clinic** being held on **Wednesday, October 7th from 2:30 – 7:30 p.m**. at the **Eaglemont Church**. Remember it's in you to give so please consider donating. If more information is required or you choose to donate and would like to book an appointment, please call 1-888-236-6283.

Registration for First Reconciliation and First Communion:

Tuesday, October 20th at 7:00 pm. The registration fee, which covers the cost of the preparation booklets, "We Prepare for Reconciliation", and "We Share in the Eucharist" plus other materials, is \$30.00 (for each sacrament). Please bring cash or a cheque. The books will be available at this parent

orientation meeting. Please bring a copy of your child's baptism certificate (if your child was not baptized at St. Vital's).

The sacraments of First Reconciliation and First Eucharist (First Communion) are usually celebrated when a child is in Grade 2 or older.

Baptism Preparation for children under 7 years of age

Are you expecting a child in the near future? Consider taking Baptism Preparation now while you are waiting for the birth of your son or daughter. **The classes are for parents and sponsors (godparents).**

Attending now eliminates the need to find baby-sitters, rearrange feeding schedules etc. plus it adds to the joyful anticipation of your new arrival.

Parents wishing to register for the **next course** which will be held on

Tuesday, November 19 at 7:00 pm please call the parish office.

<u>Allergy Alert</u>: - Due to a high volume of parishioners with allergies to scents and perfumes we would like to ask that everyone, if possible, to decrease the amount used before coming to Masses. Thank you kindly for your attention and understanding to this highly sensitive matter. It is very greatly appreciated.

The Saint Vital CWL, invite all parishioners of Saint Vital to join together in prayer on THURS. OCT 15th, choose an hour time slot between 7am-7pm across for the abortion clinic (Women's Health Options 12409 109A Ave) in Edmonton. For more information please contact Teresa Ruzycki campbell22@shaw.ca Sign up sheet located on the CWL bulletin board in the entrance of the church, thank you.

Collection for Syrian Refugees In response to the escalating crisis of Syrian refugees, we will be taking up a second collection during all masses on the weekend of October 18. This collection is part of an unprecedented joint appeal to Catholics across the country, involving the Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops, the Canadian Organization for Development and Peace, the Catholic Near East Welfare Association, and Aid to the Church in Need (ACN). Our Syrian brothers and sisters are suffering unimaginable misery; please do what you can to reach out to help. Blank Together We Serve envelopes will be available at the back of the church that you may use for your donation.